
Service Announcement 

 

Notice of 
Service Disruption 

Temporary Road Closure, Rosebank Road between Toynevale Road and Cowan 
Circle fronting 591 Rosebank Road (Rosebank Road Public School) 

Purpose:  To accommodate the construction of a new storm sewer connection 
between ST-MH1 and the existing maintenance hole on Rosebank 
Road. 

Duration: Monday, July 7, 2025 to Friday, July 11,  2025 

Emergency Services will have access at all times. 

For additional information please contact: 

Michael Carsan 
Inspector, Development Services 
Engineering Services Department  

905.420.4660 ext. 1127 
mcarsan@pickering.ca   

Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993 
pickering.ca 
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